
                April 2017 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 These two months since our last prayer letter have been quite busy! First, we 
want to praise God for three young teens who made professions of faith about three 
weeks ago. We held a Winter Weekend teen outreach. It was a great weekend filled 
with preaching the Gospel, snow tubing on our hill, and other activities. After I 
preached from John 3:16 on Friday night, Christy led two of the teen girls to Christ! 
The other teen trusted Christ on Saturday. On Sunday afternoon, we invited the 
families of the teens out for more snow tubing and a Gospel service. It was a great 
opportunity for the parents to hear the Gospel. Please pray that God will work in their 
hearts, and that they would come to Christ as well. 

 We want to praise God for providing housing for us. When I wrote our last 
prayer letter, there was no rental housing available. Shortly after, God provided a 
great place for us to rent, and we were able to move in at the end of February. We are 
thankful for the opportunity to reach out to our new neighbors. 

 God blessed us with several new visitors in church last week. Please continue 
to pray that we would be able to reach more people with the Gospel here in Labrador. 
We have many new contacts that we are trying to reach. I talked to a man yesterday 
who never goes to church. I was able to start a friendship with a neighbor down the 
road whom I met while ice fishing. He is somewhat interested. Pray for Mr. P. 
Another neighbor family is planning to come to Bible study tonight. Our other 
neighbors are also very friendly. Pray for them. Pray for the parents and families of 
the teens who trusted Christ. Pray for Mr. M. Please continue praying for us that 
“God would open unto us a door of utterance, to speak the mystery of Christ.”  

 The snow is finally beginning to melt! Instead of a five foot pile in front of my 
window, it is now only three feet! We are enjoying the sunny days and the warmer 
temperatures. Hopefully we can put away the snowblower and shovel, but it has been 
known to snow during every month here! Lately it has only been a few degrees below 
freezing instead of -20ºC! Christy is doing well with her last trimester of pregnancy. 
We are busy organizing from our move and trying to get ready for Baby Ezra’s 
arrival. We have a busy summer ahead of us and covet your prayers as we adjust to 
the schedule of having a new little one again. Thank you so much for your prayers for 
us!  

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16
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